
 

 

 
                

 

 

       

                 3-7      Prep Week 

          5         Japanese Boys’ Day / Cinco de Mayo                      

  10-14      Reptiles and Amphibians Unit 

       17     Payment #10 Due 

   17-21        Community Helpers Unit 

     24-28          Free Week to work on Progress Reports 

     31     Memorial Day – SCHOOL CLOSED 

 

 

T-Shirt Days: 6, 14, 20, 28 

 

Looking ahead:  

 

• June 4th – Pre Kindergarten “Sliding into Kindergarten” Promotion Event for Groovy 

Goldfish, Funky Foxes & Excellent Eagles --- We are continuing to watch COVID 

guideline restrictions to make a final decision on how the actual event will look and 

our ability to invite parents to attend. More info will be sent out to the Pre K 

families once a final decision has been made. 

 

• June 11th – Last Day of School and Pre Kindergarten Field Day & Picnic 

 

School hours have now been permanently changed back to 7:00am-6:00pm.  

 

Japanese Boys’ Day and Cinco de Mayo will be celebrated on May 5th.  The children will be making shakers 

to be used for dancing in the Indoor room and making koi kites to fly on the yard. Sign-Ups will be 

posted in the foyer for anyone interested in donating Japanese snack. Snack will be served on the yard. 

Please let the office know if your child cannot have special snack due to dietary restrictions.  

 
Due to COVID restrictions, we regret to announce that we will not be able to have our annual 
Mother’s Day Celebration at school. This is an event that we look forward to hosting each year, so we 
are really sad that it can’t happen. The kids will still be making adorable Mother’s Day gifts to take 
home, and we will post something special on Instagram for our Moms to enjoy! Happy Mother’s Day 
to all of you! 
 

The teachers will be working on second semester Progress Reports the week of May 24-28. If you 

know ahead of time that your child will be absent that week, please let the teachers know so they can 

test your student earlier. Progress Reports will go home in the cubbies the following week.  
 
 
 

 



 

 

 

   
 


